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Notification 
Dated Kokrajhar the 10th August, 2022 

 
 
 No. BTC/EDN (HS)-22/2022/10,    It is for general information of the candidates who 

have already appeared in the Common Admission Test (CAT) held on 5th August, 2022 in connection with 

selection for UPSC coaching under the CEM’s Super-50 Program- a flagship project of the BTC Govt. that if 

there are any candidates belonging to PwD (person with disability) category and desirous to get admission in 

the said program are requested to apply to the Director of Education, BTC –cum- Member Secretary, Academic 

Committee, CEM’s Super-50, BTC seeking admission in the said program under reserved category of PwD 

alongwith certificate in support of the said category within 12th August, 2022 by 5.00 pm.  
 

          Sd/-  

Director of Education, BTC –cum- 
Member Secretary, 

                                                                                                        Academic Committee, CEM’s Super-50, BTC 
 

Memo No. No. BTC/EDN (HS)-22/2022/10-A,                                     Dated Kokrajhar the 10th August, 2022 

Copy to: 

1. The Secretary, Education Department, BTC, Kokrajhar for information. 

2. The SSO to the Hon’ble CEM, BTC, Kokrajahr for information. 
3. The SSO to the Principal Secretary, BTC, Kokrajhar for information. 

    
Director of Education, BTC –cum- 

Member Secretary, 
                                                                                                        Academic Committee, CEM’s Super-50, BTC 
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